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DATE:  June 3rd, 2024 

SUBJECT: Discussion Regarding an Elizabeth Spooky Tour 

 

Summary 

Linda Bulmer, President of the Main Street Board of Directors, and Mary Martin, President & CEO of the 
Elizabeth Area Chamber of Commerce are here to discuss a potential haunted tour event. They aim to 
gauge the level of involvement the Historic Advisory Board (HAB) would like to have in this possible event. 

It is important to note that no staff time will be allocated to this event. If HAB members wish to volunteer for 
the event, they should coordinate directly with Linda Bulmer, Mary Martin, or the designated event 
organizers. 

Staff Recommendation 

Staff recommends that the HAB engage in discussion with Linda Bulmer and Mary Martin to explore 
potential involvement in a haunted tour event and consider ways to support and enhance this community 
initiative. 


